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Principal’s Message

Families, 

The month of March will bring us second-grade gifted 
testing, spring/activity pictures,  and visits from the 
Bookmobile. We will also be having a Family Bingo Night 
at the middle school  on March 15. The expectations will 
continue to stay high for both academics and behavior. 

It is very important that your children dress for the 
weather. We are going to try to get them outside for 
recess as much as possible. 

Please continue contacting your child’s teacher on 
Classroom DOJO regarding academic progress and any 
issues that you or your child may be having. 

Have a wonderful March.

Mr. Graham

Upcoming Events

March 1-29- HOPE 
Program (Second 
Grade)

March 7- 
Bookmobile

March 15- Family 
Bingo Night

March 18-22- 
COGAT (Second 
Grade)

March 21- 
Bookmobile

March 27- Spring 
Pictures

March 28- Activity 
Pictures

March 28- Spring 
Parties

March 29-April 2- 
April 2- Spring 
Break




